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WEDNESDAY 19 July 2023 

 

Kia ora Parents, Caregivers, and friends of the school. 

Term three has started and if I’m honest I’ve been thrown by the 

weather. We’ve been out running and playing summer games. Yesterday 

it was 22C at school for a while and today feels much the same.  

Coming up this term we have as usual some out of school events with 

other schools, and schools visiting us. We have the return matches with 

St Jo’s School Fairlie and our Winter Day. I am too scared to call it a SKI 

DAY as right now as there is no snow on most of the fields. At this time 

Roundhill only has the intermediate slope and part of the T-Bar open. So 

as a staff we have thought of this as our best option for the ski season.  

We will not cancel the ski day Monday  7th August unless we have to. 

We’ll let you know if this happens because of the lack of snow.  

If the conditions are right it is okay for you to take students skiing, all you 

have to do is let us know at school. No you can’t take the week off skiing.   

We do not want our students to miss out on skiing. I see this as maybe 

the only way this year that it will happen. Of course next week it may 

snow for the week and in which case disregard the above.  

We have noticed that some of the uniforms are not named. This makes it 

harder for us to track down the owner of the lost and forgotten items of 

clothing. We have a waterproof maker here at school if you need one. As 

for socks, I will take a photo every couple of weeks. Put it on the parents 

page and you can let us know which are yours.  

This term we are looking at Geometry in Mathematics as well as basic 

facts.  

Reading will be around reading to answer questions and producing a 

summary of the important information in the texts.  
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Writing is around creating better plans that help order stories and make them more detailed. 

Sports this term are Football and Ripper Rugby, we won’t forget Hockey. There is still the 

rematch with St Jo’s to think about.  

Thank you for all the support you have given fundraising over the last two terms. Leanne has 

been incredible with the amount of work she has put in as well as the other members of the 

Friends of Cannington. 

 Ciabatta is already up and away this week and the place smells amazing after 2pm. 

I think the tickets have gone on sale for The Cave Dance and Auction. $40 per ticket. Saturday 

12th August contact Leanne at 027 325 6631. There have already been 35 tickets sold, with 200 

being the target. Look out for the fliers.  

At the end of last term, there was a lot of sickness and that included staff. We postponed the 

final assembly till next Wednesday. So we will be holding a shared lunch from 12:30 followed by 

assembly and then a game of Hockey. This time I am not hurting myself. Please come on down 

for the assembly and lunch.  

 

 



 

  

   

TERM 2 
WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

1 

17/7 18/7 19/7 20/7 21/7 

TERM 3 
STARTS 

    

2 

24/7 25/7 26/7 27/7 28/7 

  
Assembly & 

shared lunch 
  

3 

31/7 1/8 2/8 3/8 4/8 

     

4 

7/8 8/8 9/8 10/8 11/8 

Roundhill 
Skiing 

    

5 

14/8 15/8 16/8 17/8 18/8 

     

6 

21/8 22/8 23/8 24/8 25/8 

     

7 

28/8 29/8 30/8 31/8 1/9 

     

8 

4/9 5/9 6/9 7/9 8/9 

     

9 

11/9 12/9 13/9 14/9 15/9 

     

10 

18/9 19/9 20/9 21/9 22/9 

    Term 3 Ends 

TERM 4 

1 

9/10 10/10 11/10 12/10 13/10 

TERM 4 
STARTS 

    



 

  

   

 


